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Matthew has been the Executive Director of Development at Oundle School since 2013. 

Prior to joining Oundle, he had worked in the wider charity sector for 12 years, in roles 

ranging from External Relations and Fundraising to being a Paralegal advisor and secretary 

to numerous charitable trusts and foundations. 

 


